Minutes of Meeting
Pathway Committee
January 19, 2011
7:00 PM, Room 112, Town Hall

The meeting was called to order at approximately 7:00 p.m. Present were Committee Members
Anne Staples, Chris Mickle, David Vose, Kevin Cafferty, Sally Turner and Scott Raeside. The
meeting was held in the Planning Office.

Bills

Horsley Witten, 10/31/10: $2971.82
Horsley Witten, 11/30/10: $ 575.00

Member Cafferty moved to pay the bills. The motion was approved 6-0.
Horsley Witten Pathway Plan

The Committee continued to review the 25% plans. There was discussion regarding materials to
be used for construction, crushed gravel v. asphalt. The majority of the members think that
asphalt would be preferred due to the reduced maintenance requirements.

Member Staples moved to finalize the layout and design of the pathway from Cushing Hill to the
Middle School using 8 foot wide asphalt and wooden boardwalk where necessary. The motion
was approved 4-1-1 with Member Vose voting against and Member Mickles abstaining.

The route for the pathway to take continues to be modified. The committee wants to see the path
go around the area in the Highway Department yard that needs to be excavated to meet Con Com
orders. Additional survey work needs to be done around the DPW area prior to the NOI being
filed with Con Com.

Member Mickles moved that the meeting adjourn at 8:30. The motion was approved 6-0.

I certify that the above minutes were reviewed and approved by the majority vote by the Pathways
Committee on August 26, 2015.
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